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Isabel’s South of the Border 

Our January meeting went well. Thank you President Monika for a job well done. 
I hope everyone is having a good start to the new year!!

Membership:
Dues are due in January but I am including those who paid in the last quarter of 
2021 as current. These are the people I have in my records as paid up, if you believe I 
have missed you please let me know.  Monika, Patricia, Yolanda, Deb, Yvonne, 
Brenda, Dorothy L., Jen & Ralph, Dave, Louise, Jocelyn,  Miranda and Marilynn. 
Welcome to our 3 newest members Jocelyn, Marilynn and Miranda!

Events and Activities:
The new Senior Art program - working through the Willcox Theater and Arts team - is set to 
begin under the heading of ACE of Arts. *ACE = Aging as Creative Endeavor) will have the first 
art session  including lunch, on Wednesday January 12th starting at 10 am, in The Palace.  Go to 
Willcox Theater and Art to sign up! 
We hope to also get planning input for the studio sessions and to have people sign up to be 
participants. Of course all ages are welcome!

Cochise College in Benson is offering  "Painting for Personal Development" course and will be 
held on Friday mornings from 9 a.m. till noon each week--beginning on January 14th and 

Contact Info
Art League of Willcox
P.O. Box 333
Willcox, Arizona
85644

Email
WAL@willcoxartleague.com



running through May 9th. Focus is on oil and acrylics, and all materials are included in the 
registration fee (or you can bring your own). Registration is open now.

The Huachuca Arts Association Open Art show  will be in their gallery during the month of 
February!  Entries are due on January 14th, so you need to get going! Entry forms are available 
at their gallery in Sierra Vista, or contact Teresa Ebbs (520 227 2163; kayebbs@yahoo.com) for 
more information.

T  he  Annual Open, Judged, "Celebrate the Arts" Fine Arts Show and Sale,  will be at Cochise 
college during the month of March. 

D  eb Warner is holding her "Arts and Crafts Bazaar" on Saturday, March 26th from 9 a.m. till 5 
p.m. in front of her new Stronghold Art Gallery in Cochise, Arizona. There will be lots of 
vendors. Space rental fee is $20 for the day. Contact Deb at 520 990 1545 for more information if 
you are interested in attending or participating!!

B  renda Peo, who has been accepted to hang her wonderful art on the walls at Tucson 
International Airport beginning January 14th and running through June of this year!! In 
addition, she will be the featured artist in the Bistro at Tohono Chul Park from January through 
March.

Willcox Art League information is available at:
www.willcoxartleague.com
www.facebook.com/willcoxartleague

For information about the San Pedro River Arts Council go to:
http://www.sprarts.org/home.html 

For information about the Tombstone Association of the Arts
http://www.tombstoneartgallery.com 
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